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Oregon Traumatic Brain Injury Team 
Working with school districts to support students with TBI. 

A Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) is caused by an external force and may result from events such as 
concussions, falls, or motor vehicle accidents. The Oregon TBI Team helps guide schools and school 
districts by providing training for people who support students with traumatic brain injury, from birth 
 

Contact Information

Phone: 541-346-0598 

Email: nowatzke@uoregon.edu

Mail:
99 West 10th Ave, 
Suite 370, Eugene, OR 
97401 

Online: CBIRT.org 

cbirt  

The TBI Team also offers follow-up coaching using best 
practices in: 

 Assisting with school re-entry after injury. 

 Attending meetings. 

 Guiding teachers on classroom techniques. 

 Helping students prepare for transition 

 

Oregon TBI members also provide support and capacity 
building for schools in a variety of areas such as: 

 The effects of TBI on school performance. 

 Eligibility for educational support services. 

 Social adjustment. 

 Behavioral management. 

 Educational accommodations. 

 Instructional strategies. 

 Transition planning, such as moving to a new school or 
readiness for life after high school. 


